
PINKNEY NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION - JUNE 2023

Join us on Saturday, June 24 
from 10am - 12pm

Clinton Park Shelter (901 W 5th St) 
for a Pancake Brunch with PNA!

Last year's pancake brunch was so successful, we are 
doing it again this summer!

See old friends, meet new neighbors, and enjoy great 
food in good company courtesy of Pinkney Neighborhood 
Association.

We will also be collecting food & monetary donations for 
Just Food to make sure kids and families don't go hungry 
over the summer.

SAVE
THE

DATE!

FREE
SUMMER

MEALS
FOR
KIDS!

FRESH & FREE SUMMER MEALS!
All youth between 1 year old and 18 years old are eligible for free 
meals offered by the Lawrence community.

 No Registration | No Fee | Just Show Up 

Locations and dates of service are at: 
https://www.usd497.org/domain/8869

This summer from June 5th to July 28th there will be breakfast on the 
Pinckney Elementary playground on Fridays from 9:00-9:30am. Meals 
are free for kids ages 1-18. The PTO will pay for adult meals.



F-Mart Mural Ribbon Cutting Event

The F-Mart Asian Market Mural Ribbon Cutting & Celebration will take place 
on Saturday, June 24, from 11am-12pm.

F-Mart's address is 530 Colorado St, Lawrence, KS 66044.

This project is part of the KCAIC Ethnic Markets Initiative - People’s Markets 
Program. The goal is to strengthen food systems through culturally-specific 
food retailers, and was inspired by the Ethnic Retailers Study organized by 
the Douglas County Food Policy Council.

Learn more at https://www.kansascommerce.gov/program/kcaic/ethnic-
markets-initiative/.

From the PNA President's Desk:
Dear Pinkney Neighbors,

I'm really looking forward to seeing many of you at our annual PNA 
pancake brunch picnic on June 24th! Pinkney resident Andy Lees will 
be our pancake-flipper extraordinaire once again, so you won't want to 
miss out!

Interested in getting more involved with our monthly meetings? We 
hold hybrid meetings on the third Saturday of each month at 10am. 
We would love to have you! Follow us on social media (Facebook/
Instagram) @pinkneyneighborhood. Or sign up for our digital 
newsletter by filling out the “Subscribe to PNA E-News” form at 
https://www.pinkneyneighborhood.org/contact-us.

Lastly, with the warmer weather, more neighbors are spending time 
outside. Many blocks in our neighborhood lack sidewalks, or the 
existing sidewalks are in bad condition, so please be aware of 
pedestrians & cyclists sharing the road with cars.
Be well,

Shane Heiman 
PNA President

Everyone who lives in the Pinkney Neighborhood is automatically a member of the 
Pinkney Neighborhood Association and is encouraged to attend PNA monthly meetings.

Who are the PNA Officers? Upcoming Monthly Meetings:
-Saturday, June 17 at 10am
-Saturday, July 15 at 10am
-Saturday, August 19 at 10am

President: Shane Heiman 
Vice President: Josh Spence  
Secretary: Kim Heck
Treasurer: Pat Miller
Communications Coordinator: Eleanor Gardner 
Contact us: pinkneyneighborhood@gmail.com   OR
send mail to Pinkney Neighborhood Association,
P.O. Box 125, Lawrence, Kansas 66044

PNA OFFICERS & UPCOMING MEETINGS

Meetings are hybrid: in-person at LMH community 
meeting room D-south AND accessible via Zoom 
(see pinkneyneighborhood.org for more 
information)




